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Responsive 

• 	The Department has been issuing reports providing information to Canadians on 
safety/security and health issues in Mexico. These Travel Information Reports (TIR) 
have been issued since 1993 and warn Canadians that they could fall victim to 
criminal activity anywhere in the country. The TIR was last updated on March 3, 
1998. 


